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June 18, 2014 

 

 

Mr. James Owczarski 

City Clerk 

Milwaukee Common Council 

City Hall, Room 205  

200 East Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI  53202  

 

Dear Mr. Owczarski:  

 

 RE:  Communication File Regarding Changes to the 2014 Positions Ordinance 

 

 The Department of City Development (DCD) is submitting this communication file for 

introduction at the June 24, 2014 Common Council meeting.     This file reflects the strategy to 

strengthen neighborhood commercial corridors as outlined in a recent presentation to the Zoning, 

Neighborhoods and Development Committee.  The Commercial Corridor Manager position will be 

responsible for managing the implementation of the improvements discussed with the committee. 

 

 This position is funded by the Redevelopment Authority for remainder of 2014 and is included 

in DCD’s 2015 budget request.  

 

 The 2014 Positions Ordinance would need to be amended as follows:  

 

Caption/Position Title     Add    Delete  

DEPARTMENT OF CITY DEVELOPMENT  

  

 Commissioner’s Office – Development Team 

 Commercial Corridor Manager (X)    1  

  

 Thank you for your support of the department’s commercial revitalization efforts.  If you have 

any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Judy Allen of my staff at extension 6076.  

 

   Sincerely,  

     
   Martha L. Brown 

   Deputy Commissioner  

 

 


